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ST MARY’S RC PS PARENT COUNCIL 
AGM WITH CHEESE AND WINE 

WEDNESDAY 31ST AUGUST – 7PM 
You are all invited to attend the meeting in school on Wednesday night to elect our new Parent 
Council.  This is an exciting time for the school with the prospect of moving to a new building on 
the horizon.  We have always had a very active and supportive Parent Council here at St Mary’s 
and now more than ever we need parents willing to represent the views of parents at these 
meetings and with the wider Midlothian Council as decisions are made about the future of our 
school.   
 
We need a Parent from each class in the school plus our Office Bearers.  We meet 
approximately twice each term with sub groups meeting to organise particular events.  If you 
know anyone from the Parish who would like to be involved then please pass on their details as 
we need a Parish representative too. 
 
Come along on Wednesday night to find out more.  Please indicate on the slip below your 
intention to attend the meeting so that we can cater appropriately. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the school. 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 

ST MARY’S RC PS PARENT COUNCIL 
AGM WITH CHEESE AND WINE 

WEDNESDAY 31ST AUGUST – 7PM 
 

Child’s Name________________________________    Class______________________ 
 

I will be attending the AGM on Wednesday 
 
I cannot attend the meeting but would like to be nominated as a class representative 
 
I cannot attend the meeting but would like to be asked to help out at events. 
 
Name_____________________________________Phone Number_____________________ 
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